
 

 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – DISCO BELLE 

 

 

 

MORPHETTVILLE – MONDAY, 1 FEBRUARY 2016 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Mr. P. Hardacre has notified Thoroughbred Racing 

SA Stewards that following the mare’s last start at Edenhope on Sunday, 7 June 2015, DISCO 

BELLE underwent an arthroscopic procedure to remove chips from both carpal joints.  The 

mare has returned to work. 

 

 

 

 

 

S. B. CALLANAN 

STIPENDIARY STEWARD 

1 February 2016 

 


